[bookmark: _GoBack]From: rosalind gladden 
Sent: 18 April 2016 22:04
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application Ref 16/00403/F

Good afternoon

We are the owners of 29 Deene Close, Adderbury and have just had
a visit from one of your collegues regarding the planning application
for our neighbour at 27 Deene Close.

We would like to say that we have no issues with this planning application
going ahead as we already look out to the left from our bedroom window
to see a brick wall on the house of the next neighbour on the other side
of no 27 as that house is already set back from ours, further round from
that we look out onto the Bloor homes new houses so we face brickwork
there aswell so having no. 27's brick wall closer to us is not an issue.

Also no. 27 have a wood burner on that side which coming out from their
ground floor wall where the extension is planned to go ahead and 
because it isnt 2 storey the flue cannot be errected 
very high and so therefore we have major problems with the smoke from
this dispursing into our garden and if we have washing out we then have to 
re-wash it because if we don't it smells of smoke. Also we can't have our
windows open during the winter months because again the smoke gets 
into our house and smells awful.

We are hoping that you will allow this application to go ahead.

Regards
Phillip and Rosalind Gladden
